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Dear media, lawmakers, lobbyists and citizens; this delay of bill explanations is a 

blow to transparency and public participation in the Capitol. 

 

Ordinary citizens do not have a team of standby lawyers to go through as many as 50 

bills a week that are having hearings or amended work sessions. 

 

People of all political sides and parties should be concerned. 

 

Just because the politicians introduced a history record-breaking 4,000 bills doesn’t 

mean that votes get to have their access blocked because the system can’t explain 

what they are doing on time. 


